Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures,

20th March, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 16th
instant, forwarding a copy of a letter addressed to Sehs
Chantier & Atelier de St. Nazaire respecting an engine
being bullt by them and intended for MNr, Hiiret's 68 metres
Trawler, I now send herewith, for your information, a copy
of a further letter which has been addressed to the Filrm,
in regard to the shafting.

A copy of the plan referred to therein is
also enclosed for your guidance.

I am, Dear Sirs;

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

HAVRE.,




